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2022 budget approved in City of De Pere  

DE PERE, WIS. – The De Pere Common Council unanimously approved the City of De Pere’s 2022 budget at 
its council meeting on Nov. 16.   

To review the 2022 draft budget in its entirety, please visit: 
https://www.deperewi.gov/egov/documents/1635445602_01159.pdf.  

“The 2022 budget includes a 2.09 percent increase in the property tax levy and a 4.73 percent decrease in 
the property tax mill rate,” Mayor James Boyd said in his budget address, adding “And this is the number 
that everyone needs to know…the proposed mill rate for 2022 is $6.27 per $1,000. This is $0.32 lower than 
the adopted 2021 mill rate of $6.59 per $1,000.”  

For Mayor Boyd’s full budget address, which highlights and summarizes key budget items for the coming 
year, please click here: https://www.deperewi.gov/egov/apps/services/index.egov?view=detail;id=36.  
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